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Please remember to update the year groups and clubs which you are subscribed to  

in the mobile app. You can do this in: Menu/Settings/Push Notifications/Notices. 

 

This is such an important message (above) as we are now sending an increasing amount of 

information out via the Mobile app. Please can you also make yourself familiar with the following 

so that you are able to understand clearly the messages we are sending out. 

 advice for self-isolation around contact  

 symptoms of the virus  

 specific guidance on isolation. This guidance can change as the infection rates across the 

country change. You need to check the government website www.gov.uk/coronavirus for the 

latest guidelines. 

Please be re-assured if we had a positive case within school, parents would be informed 

immediately. 

Can I also highlight a list of FAQs that can be found on our website, under the Governors tab – 

Coronavirus. Here you will also find a copy of the risk assessments in place in school, detail about 

bubbles and a flowchart illustrating the actions schools should take.   

Finally, schools have been asked to publish a letter to all parents from Sal Tariq, Director of 

Children and Families. Please find it overleaf   

Jane Hainsworth 

 
Golden Book Tuesday 15th September 2020 – this week’s Golden Stars! 

 

Year 1 Staff Vote Annie for settling in brilliantly to our class. 

Year 2 Staff Vote Nevaeh for her excellent piece of writing using adjectives  and conjunctions to great effect. 

Year 3 Staff Vote Sienna for being a superstar - settling down to learning and following instructions straight away. 

Year 3 Pupil Vote Olivia for being funny! 

Year 4 Staff Vote Jude for settling in so well into our class and school. Welcome and well done. 

Year 4 Pupil Vote Alfie for always putting his hand up in class. 

Year 5 Staff Vote All of Y5 for their amazing presentation in books. 

Year 6 Staff Vote 
Raquel for being so efficient and having such a great attitude to getting on with her learning, particularly 

impressing me in French this week. 

Year 6 Pupil Vote Joseph for trying hard to answer questions and do his best. 

  
Flu Immunisation 
The flu immunisations for whole school will take place in school on Friday 23rd October in the 
afternoon. 
These will be administered by IntraHealth Ltd on behalf of the NHS.  The team will ensure every 
safety measure is in place to keep pupils and staff safe and risk assessments (including Covid 19 
specific) will be completed ahead of the visit. In early October we will be sending on a link, via the 
mobile app and newsletter, with information about the immunisations and which will also enable 
you to complete your child’s details and provide consent. 
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Dinner money 
Please remember when paying money to school 

for lunches, to always use your YELLOW 
RECEIPT CARD, thank you. Payment can be 
made by cash or cheque (cheques for school 

meals - payable to Leeds City Council please). 
The cost per meal is £2.25 (£11.25 p.w.) 

 

 

Autumn Term 1 Autumn Term 2 

14 Sept – 23 Oct 

£67.50 

2 Nov – 18 Dec 

£78.75 

 

 


